Horizons International

Zambia Trip update...Zambia Trip update... Colin & Judith Carson



Dear friends and partners with us ...on NEXGEN 3 – check out these faces!

We are delighted to bring you this update on the school equipment and resources donated to us by Oldham Council, North Grecian Street School, Salford

Council, North Grecian many others and enabled 2 schools to be equipped. We a big 'thank you privileged to hear their thanks to us -Both schools are in Luminary School is on the outskirts of miles into the 10 gets out there. The complete the equipment is in at attraction & talk of the thing rarely happens



Salford whose generosity and school staff offices think their faces say to you!!; we were them say and sing they were very happy. deprived areas. in a large compound Lusaka & Kakolo is bush so not much latter is almost building and therefore the start. It is the village...this kind of in a bush village.



New desks, new chairs and new books & pencils!....oh, and new children! Class 1 numbers swelled after the delivery of the new equipment





OLDER
CHILDREN
ARE
INCLUDED,
TOO





Kakolo is a remote village in the Zambian bush, 10miles from the main Lusaka – Kitwe road not far from Kitwe itself. It took 1 hour to do these 10 miles, the photo of the 'road' bears no resemblance to the actual hazardness of the journey!

I was a 'hang on for dear life' job most of the time and David, our very experienced driver negotiated the tracks with amazing



skill so as not to cause the vehicles to roll over.



This is Kakolo village with the old school building, the new school building, nearing completion and the villagers who guarded the new equipment at gunpoint!!



We thank all our volunteers both in the UK and in Zambia who helped donate, collect, load and unload so that these children could have a chance at education!! Thank you, we hope these faces say it all to you, because they say 'thank you for a chance in life...we were not forgotten after all'



Our sincere thanks to you all; our trip to see all the equipment in place and meet the staff and children was a privilege...and an honour to be able to bless them.

Colin and Judith

Web site:- www.horizonsinternational.org.uk Email -<a href="mailto: